
How we got here

In 2022, municipal staff hired Parsons Inc. to complete a study on the Municipality’s current transportation infrastructure 

and to create a plan on how to improve existing conditions and prepare for the future. 

Parsons completed the work in November 2024 and the final report and Transportation Master Plan (TMP) was accepted 

by Council on November 19, 2024. 

The Transportation Master Plan is Complete!

What's next for the Municipality?

Incorporating recommended capital projects into 

the 2025 Development Charges Background 

Study.

Implementation of recommended policies from the 

TMP into Community Official Plan (road classes, 

active transportation, update terminology) and 

operations.

Left hand turn lane additions to Almonte Street at 

Christian Street intersection.

Participate in Lanark County TMP.
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